
 

TWINSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
11136 Ravenna Road      Twinsburg OH  44087-1022 

Phone  330.486.2000      Fax  330.425.7216 

 

 

 
 
 
Kathryn M. Powers 
Superintendent 

 
Martin H. Aho 
Treasurer 

 
Chad C. Welker 
Business Manager 
 

Jennifer C. Farthing 
Director of Curriculum 

 
Tajuana Hunnicutt 
Director of Pupil Services 

 
Belinda McKinney 
Director of Human 
Resources 

 
Andrea C. Walker 
Director of Student  
Wellness 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 
 

 
 
 
April 19, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
Today, I reporting the following COVID-positive case to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 
  

 One (1) On-Campus Kindergarten student 
 

This evening, in a separate email, I sent a survey to the parents of our 10th, 11th, & 
12th grade students regarding our COVID-19 Student Vaccination Clinic which will be 
held on the campus of RB Chamberlin Middle School on April 29th & 30th for the first 
round of vaccine and again on May 20th & 21st for the second round of vaccine.  High 
school parents who are interested in their child participating in this clinic are asked to 
return their survey by noon on Wednesday, April 21, 2021.   
 
In other news, the Blue Ribbon Schools Committee is excited to share that the 
following organizations have formally endorsed Issue 6 which is the Twinsburg City 
School District’s $5 million renewal levy that will be on the May 4th ballot: 
 

 Village Council & Mayor Alonso of Reminderville 
 Twinsburg Township Trustees 
 Twinsburg City Council & Mayor Yates 
 Twinsburg Chamber of Commerce 

 
We sincerely appreciate these endorsements as we believe that a strong school district 
means a strong community! 
 
The Blue Ribbon Schools Committee needs poll workers to assist at the polls on May 
4th.  If you are interested, please visit the following link for more information: 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaeaf23a3fe3-2019 
 
Thanks for your continued support, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
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